
Norwich Research Park 
Norfolk 
NR7 6TJ 

 
<Recipient name> 
<Address 1> 
<Address 2> 
<Address 3> 
<Address 4> 
 
<The date> 
 
 
Dear <Participant name> 
 
Thank you for taking part in the Medication Organisation study and for 
returning your completed questionnaire to us.  
 
Research has shown that pill boxes are used by patients with particular 
pill-taking habits and so we would like to test the organiser with similar 
patients. The results of your questionnaire were very helpful to us but 
indicate that you do not have the pill taking behaviour we are trying to 
identify. As a result, we do not need you to take any further active part in 
this study.  
 
The study will continue until March 2013 and once the study is complete 
we will prepare a report of the findings. If you requested a summary of 
the project we will send that to you after March 2013.  
 
Once again, thank you very much for taking part in our study. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Clare Aldus 
Project Manager 
XXX XXX  
 




